Hi Everyone, 
Well some good news to begin with, this is the final week that I will posting work on the website! Thank you to you and your parents for all the effort you have put into your work at home. I know, as the weeks have progressed it has become more difficult to keep going. It was lovely to hear from quite a few of you over the past few months, it would be lovely to hear from more of you before the summer holidays. 
P7 I have noticed that some of the local post primary schools have been posting videos and messages for you on their websites. Please take time to watch them and find out about your next school. I know this transition has been very different from normal, in the learning pack you got in March there was a small booklet about moving to your next school. If you haven’t done so yet I would encourage to do some of the activities in this booklet. 
I hope you have read Mrs McAuley’s message about our special birthday drive by on Sunday 21st June. I hope to see lots of you there, so get your posters and banners made and let’s make it an extra special Braidside 30th birthday party!
[bookmark: _GoBack]Finally, it has been lovely getting to know each of you this year, you are all special in your own unique way. 

